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2012 Clemson vs. USC Challenge 

Sunday, November 18, 2012  

9:30 A. M. Shotgun Start 

 

 

Cost: $30.00 per person for members 

          $40.00 for non members 

  Includes cart fee, lunch and prize money 

Format: Match Play 

 

Each team is open to the first 36 players to 

sign up! 

Open to men and women. Deadline for sign 

up is Saturday, Nov. 17, 2012 at 12:00. 
Wear your team Colors  

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter for Golfing specials!  

Facebook: Country Club of Newberry            Twitter: CCofNewberry 

At the request of the Board of Directors  board approved minutes will be emailed out after the regular meeting has met 

and approved the minutes. If you do not have an email address you can stop by the office for a printed copy.  

We now have a mobile friendly web site for your smart phone. Just go to www.ccofnewberry.com 

and check it out.  

Men’s Association 

Meeting on Monday, Nov. 26th at 6:00 P.M.  

In the Snack Bar  

 

Upcoming Events 

November 18, 2012: Clemson vs. USC Challenge 

December 8, 2012: Christmas 4ball Tournament 

January 12, 2013: Seafood Nite  
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2012 Tournament Schedule 
      

  Veterans Nov 12 10:00  

  Clemson vs. USC Nov 18 9:30  

  Central State  Nov 27  9:30  

  Christmas 4 Ball  Dec.8   

   

Contact Katie  

today to get your  

tournament on the 

books!  

   

      

      

      

      

      

With the temperatures dropping at night we will be expecting frost some mornings. Please 

remember it is important to stay off the course if frost is present. Severe damage can be 

caused to Bermuda grass by traffic from people or carts when frost is present. The frost    

delays may vary from day to day to please plan your round accordingly. Check with the 

Pro Shop before teeing off.  

Fall is here so be sure to check in the Pro Shop if you need to purchase some new long 

sleeve apparel.  I have a sale currently on all men and women’s long sleeve wear. Some 

items in stock are   wind shirts, sweatshirts, mock turtlenecks and rain jackets. 

When you start thinking about items for Christmas remember us here at the club.  We can 

order shoes, clubs, bags , as well as issue a gift certificate for the golfers on your list.  

We plan to offer some soups on Friday and Sunday meal specials in the snack bar during 

the fall and winter months. We plan to start this on Nov. 9th weekend with vegetable 

soup. 

My cart staff and I just completed a full service this past week on all 50 carts that we have 

on lease. Some of the carts are taking some unnecessary damage, so please help us keep 

these carts in good working condition.  

The time will be changing November 4th and we will start taking tee times for  the front 

and back 9 at 1:00 P.M. on Sundays so everyone will have time to finish their round before 

dark.  

 

      Thanks,  

       Brian 

 

     briansummer@bellsouth.net  

 

Points from the Pro-Shop 
By: Brian L. Summer—Head Golf Professional/

Operating Hours  

Pro Shop: 276-2385 

Monday– Sunday  

 7:30 A.M.-5:30 P.M. 

Lounge-  
    Monday– Saturday 

 9:00-5:30 

Sunday 9:00-6:00 

  276-2312 

        Don’t forget our new items : 

“Biscuits, Fried mushrooms & 

 Cheese Sticks”  
 

The Lounge is now a  

No-Smoking 

Area!  
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    Superintendents Report   

 

We have had a very dry fall so far this year.  We have been over a month without any significant rainfall.  

With this said, please try to stay on the cart paths as much as possible.  Heavy cart traffic will damage the turf 

and will leave us a poor playing surface in the winter months.     

 

Sand containers were placed on the par three tees.  Please use this sand to fill your divots and any other divots 

you see.  We have decided not to  

overseed the par three tees this year to help with the spring transition and maintenance costs, so please take 

time to place sand in your divots in order to keep our par three tees in the best shape possible.     

 

As winter approaches, be prepared for frost delays.   

Traffic on frozen turf can damage the plant, and hinder green-up in the spring.  On frosty mornings, tee times 

will be delayed and carts will be kept on the paths.       

 

 

John Hunt 

johnhuntccn@gmail.com 

(803) 271-6152              
 

  

Early Reminder of upcoming fees! 

Due January 4, 2013 
 

Handicap Fee  $20.00 

Driving Range Family $150.00 Driving Rang Single $125.00 

Locker Rent   $60.00 

 

We will be changing the handicap system to the USGA GHIN Handicap System  as of  

January 1, 2013. This new system will allow online posting from cell phones or home computers.  The GHIN 

system will require each member on the handicap program to be issued a new handicap number.  

 

If you are in financial shape and are thinking of paying your dues annually, we are 

offering one free month with the payment of 11 months again this year.  

Fall Frenzy Tournament Results 

Low Front Nine: Bob Hartness/Rudie Tarver  28 

2nd Place Front Nine: Lloyd Brigman/Jerry Davenport 29 

Low Back Nine: Grady Wicker/Chuck Chappells 29 

    Ken Roehrs/Mike Graham  29 

1st Place Overall: Charles Simmons/ Bo Swindler 54 

2nd Place Overall: John Stern/Roger Daley  55 

 

Thanks for all the hard work from the First Wednesday Night Supper Club and all that participated! 

    

mailto:johnhuntccn@gmail.com
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CCN Employee Spotlight Recognition  
Lovely White 

Snack Bar Manager  
Lovely has been a loyal employee of the Country Club of Newberry for 12 years. She 
grew up in Pomaria, graduated from Eau Claire High School in Columbia and now 
resides in Newberry. Lovely is a dedicated mother of 2 daughters Victoria of Irmo 
and Sherie Ann of Prosperity, and also has 5 grandchildren.. Lovely’s hobbies  
include fishing, reading books and going to yard sales on the weekends. Lovely is 
our snack bar manager and is in charge of all ordering for the snack bar and  
preparing food to be served. She has completed several cooking and catering courses 

and has a diploma from Stratford Career  
Institute in cooking & catering. Lovely is 
very active in preparing food for club  
functions as well as Club and outside  
tournaments. She also does bartending for 
club booked weddings & events. Lovely has 
been such a great asset to the Club for the 
past 12 years and we look forward to her  
being  here many more years.  
Next time you are in the snack bar tell 
Lovely thank you for her years of 
 dedicated service.   
 
Brian   
 

SENIOR ASSOCIATION 
President– Mike Graham 

  PLAY TIME:  
Tuesdays & Fridays 

At 9:30 A.M. 
 

Central Seniors 
Tournament is scheduled at  

Newberry Tuesday,  
Nov. 27th  at 10:00 A.M.  

 

 

CCN LADIES ASSOCIATION 
 

   PRESIDENT: Nina Smith 

SECRETARY: Mary Nell Riddle  

      TREASURER: Sondi Creglow   

 

The ladies association Nov. 5, 2012  

At 7:00 P.M.   

Come join us!  

 
 



CCN NEWSLETTER    November 2012 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
    1 

Supper Club 
2 3 

4 5 6 7 
Supper Club 

8 
Supper  Club 

9 
Private Party 

10 
Private Party 

11 12 
Veteran’s 
Tournament 

13 14 15 16 17 

18 
Clemson/USC 
Challenge  

19 20 21 22 
Thanksgiving 
Closed  

23 24 
Private Party 

25 26 27 
Central State 
Seniors 

28 29 30  

       

We would like to thank the members with businesses for their  
help and support 

 

   Thanks!  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We plan to highlight different business of our membership each 
month. If you like to see your business listed in the newsletter email 

Katie at katies.ccofnewberry@earthlink.net 
 or call Brian or Katie at 276-2385 

 

Half Full– Coffee & Wine Bar 

1402 Main Street 

Newberry, S.C. 29108 

803-321-2090 

Owners: Sean & Christina Pomeroy 

Open9 A.M.– 9P.M. Thursday, Friday ,Saturday 

9 A.M.– 3 P.M. Sunday 

Ace Hardware Inc. 

Newberry 

2427 Wilson Road 

Newberry, S.C. 29108 

      803-276-8206 

*Hardware   *Paint & Decorating 

*Home Organization  

*Outdoor Living  *Home Safety 

 

Open Mon-Fri. 7:30 A.M.-6P.M. 

Saturday 7:30 A.M.-4 P.M. 

 

Manager: Benjie Westwood 

www.acehardware.com 



Country Club of Newberry 

P.O. Box 246  

Newberry, S.C. 29108 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter! 

Facebook: Country Club of Newberry 

Twitter:  CCofNewberry 

In an effort to cut expenses we will be eliminating the mailing of the 

newsletter. If you received this in mail please make plans to pick up 

your newsletter after this month in the Pro Shop or supply Katie with 

an email address.  Katies.ccofnewberry@earthlink.net  

 Have a safe 

 Thanksgiving 

 Holiday!  


